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Warning:
Risk of fire and electrical 
shock if improperly installed. 
Must beinstalled by a licensed 
electrician according to the 
instructions provided.

Caution:
Turn off power a main electrical 
box before installation.

Instructions for Assembly

1. Make all the wiring 
connections from backplate to 
the junction box. Screw the
backplate to the wall.

2. After you secure the 
backplate, place the light fixture 
over the candles, aligning the
screws at the bottom of fixture 
with the holes at the top of the 
arms. Once it is set on top of
the arms, secure the screws 
with the end caps.

3. Locate the glass panels (each 
fixture is numbered and each 
panel of glass is numbered in 
order to locate the glass in the
correct opening). Adjust each 
glass panel and secure gently 
with the interior tabs. Do
not over tighten.

4. Secure all glass with a thin 
bead of silicone.


